Summer 2014 Projects and Milestones
Summer 2014 has been a busy season thus far for Loving Garland Green.  
Garden Tour:  Summer was officially launched on June 21 with our Midsummer Night's Garden Tour.
 
The Loving Garland Green Board of Directors submitted our application papers to the IRS for filing as a 501 (c)3  nonprofit and on August 14 we received notification that ware are now officially approved as a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit.  We are identified as a Public Charity.
 
New Program is scheduled for launch in August.  Charles Bevilacqua is spearheading a project with the Good Samaritans of Garland to install a neighborhood garden at their site.   This garden will be the first one for our new program:  "Another Neighborhood Garden."  Charlie will be working with Ms. Haug from the Good Samaritans as well as two Boy Scouts who are involved with the project.   
 
 A Membership Drive is now in effect for August.  Loving Garland Green hopes to double our membership by December 31st.  We are making great headway.  In the last month we have added four new members to our roster.    LGG Interactions and Collaborations with the Community
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